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Lutheran
Church

Sunday Worship Times

8:00 Traditional

10:45 Contemporary
Worship

9:30 Sunday School and
Adult Bible Study

Currently all services require
masks. Please visit our
website for up to date

information.

For online Bible Study
Resources and additional
worship options please visit
our website at

www.stlhouston.org

Curriculum Spotlight:
Language and Literacy

What do you feel? These children
are reaching into a box to feel what
is inside. Then they used their
language skills to describe what
they felt. Some of their responses
were stringy, stretchy, bumpy, cold
and smooth. Their teacher wrote
down the words that they said
which allows them to see their
words in printl What a fun sensory
activity that also teaches language
and literacy skills!

Valentine’s Day Parties

Class parties will be held on
Friday, February 12th. Be on
the look-out for sign up

sheets on Shutterfly or
in your email.
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Its time to get your
boots and jeans
ready! Show your
Texas pride by
dressing up with us on
Friday, February 26th!

Colors, Art, Science and More!

We love activities that cross many different learning goals!
These children are learning color recognition as their
teacher names the colors they use. They are experiencing

science as they observe colors =

color. They are also creating art
while they develop stronger fine




Classroom Spotlight: T5

4 7
18—y

We have come a long way this year in T5 and
what a wonderful school year it has been for
us! During circle time, we have learned to sit
on our designated spots where we can learn
about letters, numbers, days of the week,
shapes, and colors. Some of our favorite
things to do are painting, Bible lessons,
crafts, Science, singing and dancing along
with music that aligns with what we are
learning, and read-alouds. Our favorite ways
to learn about letters and numbers are with
our letter bucket, number basket and songs.
Our Bible lessons are always taught in a fun
and interactive way that keeps us excited to
learn about Jesus! It is exciting to look back
and witness the great strides we have made
in our language development, social skills,
independence, and self-help skills. We love to
watch our friends grow and learn and are
looking forward to finding new and engaging
ways to teach them in the new year!

Upcoming Dates o Remember

Feb. 12—Valentine's Day Parties

Feb. 15—No Class for students following the
Cy-Fair Schedule

Feb. 26—Go Texan Day

March 15-19—No class for students who follow
the Cy-Fair schedule

March 29-1— Virtual Book Fair
March 28—Easter Event at St. Timothy

Thank you for the Lysol donations
we have received so farl We
appreciate youl




